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P.O. Box98 
Sturgis, KY 42459 
270-333-2166 
270-333-2724 

Fax 
Linda Bridwell, PSC 

Fax: 502-564-3460 

Phone: 502-564-3940 

Re: Case: 2022-00160 

FAX No. 2703332724 P. 001 

From: Douglas Rodgers, Mayor 

Pages: 2 (including cover) 

Date 07/07/2022 

cc: 

D Urgent 0, For Review □ Pfease Comment D Please Reply □ Please Recycle 

Comments: 

Mrs. Bridwelr., 

Please find the foUowing letter of written intervention for the Union County Water 
District Case: 2022-00160. The Council, Public Works Superintendent, and myself, 
hope you will consider our plea of rejecting this rate increase. Should you have any 
questions please feel free to contact me a 270-929-0758 

Thank You for your time, 

Douglas Rodgers, City of Sturgis Mayor 

RECEIVED 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 
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JUL/07/2022/THU 09:41 AM City of Sturgis 

July 6, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern, 

FAX No. 2703332724 

Cl1Y OF STURGIS 
I 06 W. 6,. Street 

STURGIS KY 42459 
270-333-2166 

P. 002 

Please accept this letter as a request for written intervention for the proposed rate increase 

of9.48% by the Union County Water District on water sold currently to the City of 

Sturgis - Sturgis, KY. The letter we received of the proposed rate increase is the first 

notice of its kind. We have never had the opportunity to ask fur assistance from the 

Public Service Commission to intervene in any of the increases we have had over the past 

8 years has nearly double from the base rate starting in 2014. 

We feel this rate increase comes without reason since the City of Sturgis has already 

received one rate increase this year in January. Along with this rate increase we feel that 
the wholesale rate is extreme for us to keep the rising cost of living down for the 

residents of Sturgis. In addition, the purchase rate for UC Water District has not 

increased from their supplier, City of Morganfield, therefore this increase is not 

justifiable. 

Please accept this letter and take into consideration our request of opposing this rate 

increase. 


